Jennifer Brock

From: Oliver Tolksdorf

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: RE:

No

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: FW:

This is over 200 feet away from the house and septic, the septic is fenced in. do they have to have a septic inspection

Jennifer Brock

Senior Central Permitting Technician
Department Of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front St / PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Ph: 910-893-7525
Direct:910-814-6433

Fax: 910-893-2793
jbrock@harnett.org

From: Andrew Milton <andrew@miltonbuilthomes.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 9:09 AM

To: Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>

Subject:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



